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Sent from Mail for Windows
Dear Sirs,
Why have our indigenous people been left out of the budget and any financial assistance yet
again? I am a non indigenous person disgusted at the treatment of first nations people. We
should be honouring them for surviving in this harsh land for five thousand years. Not only that,
but they know how to look after the land while we Europeans have, over a mere two hundred
years, managed to destroy so much. We simply don’t understand how much we owe these
original inhabitants. It’s time we did and gave them their due both in terms of respect and also in
financial terms. Sadly I’m afraid our natural greed and selfishness does not value of what these
people know in terms of the land and how to care for it.
Yours faithfully,
Joanna van Kool
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